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Pillgwenlly Contract Award   
August 2023 

Hello! 
 

Newport City Homes have recently appointed Centregreat, a well-established, high quality, 
infrastructure services provider to carry out the final phase of our Pillgwenlly Regeneration project. 
 
Centregreat are due to start on site at the beginning of September, where they will be resurfacing the 
existing highways, creating new shared surfaces, boundary walls and landscaping. The works will be split 
into several phases and NCH will contact residents that will be directly affected by the works which we 
anticipate will complete by the end summer, 2024. 
 
We are very committed to minimising any disruption from the ongoing works to residents, however 
we note that you may at some time experience some disruption including road closures, we will 
endeavour to maintain contact during the these works, keeping you informed of all issues. 
 
In addition to this, we welcome any queries, comments or concerns you may have throughout the 
construction process. If you need to get in touch, please contact a member of the project team below.  
 

Keep up to date with all of our latest news at www.newportcityhomes.com 


